
          Ocean View Presbyterian Church Sewing Circle 

                                                                       September 2014 

Dear Ladies, 

Welcome to the first signs of fall.  Schools opening, leaves turning, and  September events  beginning for 

the OVPC  Sewing Circle. Put your beach chairs away and get your calendars out so you won’t miss 

anything. 

During the summer we have had many changes, Kerry’s retirement and the fun retirement party, the 

Heavenly Luncheon where we served more than 350 people in the two days and made over $4000.00 

for our Missions, and looking forward to our Interim minister. 

Our Circle will meet Wednesday, September 10 at noon. Bring your sandwich or salad and refreshments 

and dessert will be provided. We will have the first lesson” The Promise and Problem of Paul” in our new 

Bible Study book, “Reconciling Paul”. Bev Bailey will once again be our leader. Don’t forget to purchase 

your books from Marlene before September 10. Come and join us for an interesting time. 

Sunday, September 14, the ladies of the Salt Pond will host us at the Coffee Hour right after church. Be 

sure to invite visitors to join you at the Coffee Hour. 

We will be selecting a new Nomination Committee in September to get the officers for the 2015-2016 

term.  We will also be naming a Bylaws Committee to go over and revise the Sewing Circle Bylaws. 

In the last few months, Bill Colwill has gotten many from OVPC to go with him to the Renaissance Center 

on the fourth Sunday of the month for an informal hymn sing. It has been a real blessing to those who 

have attended. Think about joining the group; a lovely singing voice is not necessary, just a welcome 

smile and you will be glad you came. 

Our next event will be the Jumble on Saturday, October 11 with setting up Friday, October 10. Take this 

time to look for things you no longer use but could be a treasure to someone else and set them aside for 

the October date. More information will be given to you at Circle meeting. 

The Presbyterian Women of New Castle Presbytery will have its’ Fall Gathering on Saturday, October 18, 

at the First Presbyterian Church of Smyrna. Save that date and hopefully we will have a full carload 

heading for Smyrna. 

Elsie has been asking members and friends of OVPC to create meditations for the Advent Devotional 

Booklet. If you would like to participate, be sure to contact her and sign up for the day you would like to 

write a devotional. We certainly do appreciate Elsie’s efforts for this worthwhile project. 



Don’t forget that the Water4 Well Project is a continuing one. Contribute as you are able. Just think, we 

have been able to build two wells so far and are on our third. Also don’t forget other Missions of the 

Circle, Nickles for Nets and The Least Coin. 

We have a lot of activities going on in the Circle. I am sure you want to be a part of them. Come out and 

join us and invite friends. It is definitely true, the more the merrier and the more that gets done. 

Amy Peoples, Co-Moderator 

 

                                                          

Dates to Remember; 

Wednesday, September 10,2014 12 Noon,S][\ 

ewing Circle 

Sunday, Sepember 14,2014, Coffee Hour after church service 

Sunday, September  28,2014, Hymn Sing at Renaisance Center 

Friday, October 10,2014, Set-up for Jumble 

Saturday, October 11,2014, Jumble 

Sunday, October 12,2014,  Meditations in for Advent Devotional 

Saturday, October 18,2014, PW Fall Gathering in Smyrna 

 

 


